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4th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

FREE ‘Magic Breakfast’ for ALL Students! 

We are very happy to invite your child to our fantastic new free breakfast provision! A 
delicious, healthy breakfast will soon be available every day, offering every student great 
fuel for learning. 

Research has shown that students who have a healthy breakfast  
achieve more at school – make sure they doesn’t miss out! 
 
A range of tasty food including cereals and top quality bagels will be on offer to all students, 
free of charge! 

Doors open at  8am, and students can arrive any time after this, but please note we will stop 
serving breakfast at 8:25am so please make sure they are in school before that time! 

Start date: Wednesday 24th April 

Time: 8am 

Where: Dining Hall 

Open to all students, and it’s totally free! 

You don’t need to register, they can just turn up on the day. 

If any parents would like to volunteer to help at breakfast, please email 
kbailey@tas.herts.sch.uk. We would really welcome your support. 

We look forward to seeing your child at breakfast! 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs K. Bailey 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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